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Amendment N° 3 to WIPO RFP N° PTD/11/001: Outsourced translations of PCT documents from Japanese into English 
Dear Madam, Sir,
With reference to RFP N° PTD/11/001 for the provision of translation services of PCT abstracts, IPRPs, WOSAs and patent-related documents from Japanese into English for the World Intellectual Property Organization (WIPO), dated January 17, 2011, we hereby inform you that the deadline for the submission of proposals under paragraph 8 of our letter of invitation has been extended from Wednesday, March 16, 2011 to Monday, April 18, 2011 (inclusive).

All offers already received by WIPO will not be opened until the expiration of the new deadline.  Companies having already submitted an offer are allowed to amend their offers by submitting revised proposals within the new deadline and following the RFP instructions (e.g. address, sealed envelopes, etc.).

All other RFP conditions remain unchanged.

You are kindly invited to visit the web site below on a regular basis to view and/or download the RFP documents and any additional information that WIPO may publish:

http://www.wipo.int/procurement/en/notices.html
Kindly ensure that your submission (by postal service) will be received by WIPO on or before the new deadline of April 18, 2011.
.

Yours sincerely,
The Procurement and Travel Division 




